
Central Elementary
School
Week-at-a-Glance October 25-29

October 25 - 29

Monday - No School for Students (PD Day for staff)


Wednesday: Lockdown Drill PM


Friday: certain classes are welcome to wear costumes (optional)

Note about Halloween

Some classes will be offering thematic, festive Halloween activities on Friday, October 29.
Students can come dressed in costume on that day if they wish. All costumes are to be
appropriate for an elementary school environment. This means NO BLOOD, NO GORE, and NO
WEAPONS for costumes worn to school. Please connect with your child's classroom teacher
or Mrs. Mellow for any specific inquiries. We thank you for supporting a safe, friendly
environment for all of our school community!

Request re: Masks

Please do your best to ensure your child is bringing a mask to school, if they are in grades 4 or
5. We have been handing out many, many masks each morning. We have a limited supply that
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is quickly dwindling and the costs are quite high for our school. We appreciate your support!

Staff Cameo: Ms. Barnes!
With a flare for rhythm, fashion, and TEACHING, we are so
lucky to have Ms. Barnes as our Grade 2 / 3 teacher! It takes
mere minutes in her classroom to know that she loves those
kiddos to the ends of the earth. Ms. Barnes offered a few
tidbits of info. about herself:


1. I have been teaching for 29 years, joining Central School 4
years ago, and live in Lethbridge near my daughter, Spencer.
2. I have a piano degree from the University of Lethbridge and
love recording in studio an playing with our local rock band
"Plum Crazy"
3. I have travelled all over the world to follow Elton John
concerts and have even been on stage with him 4 times.


Thank you for modelling such passion for life, Ms. Barnes!
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Volleyball Club Wrap Up

Thanks to Mrs. Harding, Mrs. Wolfe, Mrs. Fisher, and Ms. Shim for all of their time and energy
with the grade 4 and 5 students who participated in the after-school volleyball club. So many
smiles and such skill development! Wow!

Upcoming Reminders:

1. November 8 - picture retakes
2. November 9 - Remembrance Day Assemblies & Hot Lunch
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